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Comments: I am all for closing these lands to public shooting. Being a user of the Gold Camp road area as a

cyclist and hiker it pains me to see the damage and trash left behind. I frequent multiple routes around Frosties

Park and Rosemont. As a user riding my bike through I never really know where the shooting is taking place and

if I am safe. Many shooters do not know where trails are and my be shooting into an area with other users. I am

also concerned about lead contamination in the watersheds. 

 

Please, please , please do something about this and make our close in forest resources safe,


